
DATE:  11/23/2020 

FROM:  Wannigan Park Master Plan Committee 

TO:  General Public 

RE:  Public Review and Comments on the Draft Wannigan Regional Park Master Plan 

For the last two years the Wannigan Park Master Plan Committee have been meeting to explore the 

development of a regional park north of Frazee. The draft plan enclosed has reached the stage where its 

important for the public to review and comment. Please take a moment to review the plan and 

comment.   

Public review of the master plan will be conducted from November 23-December 6.  Your comments will 

help further inform the master plan prior to bringing it forward to the City of Frazee and County Board 

for their consideration/adoption. Once the plan has been adopted it will be submitted to the Greater 

Minnesota Regional Parks and Trails Commission (GMRPTC) for their review and funding consideration.  

Thank you for taking the time to review and comment on the Draft Wannigan Regional Park Master 

Plan.  


